CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOQTA 57701-2724

Office of the Mayor
300 Sixth Street
605-394-4110
Fax: 605-394-6793
E-mail: mayor@rcgov.org

Memorandum LF112807-03
To: City Council

From: Alan Hank

Re: Parks & Recreation Advisory Board

Date: November 13, 2007

Please confirm the appointment of Jim Smoragiewicz to complete an unexpired
term on the Parks & Recreation Advisory Board. This vacancy is due to the
resignation of Tom Allen and will expire January, 2009.
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Rippentrop Kay

From: Site Administrator - www.RCGov.org [iean. hawkinson@rcgov.org)

Sent: Menday, Semmber 24 2007 11:06 AM

To: AL pregov.org

Subject: Nohﬁcaﬁon from www.RCGov. org - A user has submiited a formn request.

A user has submitted a request from the web site, www.rcgov.org,

Date: Monday, September 24, 2007 at 11:05:55 AM
Form: http://www.rcgov.org/mayor/forms/citizen_interest_application.htm
User IP Address: 209.159.1938.130

The following information was supplied by the user.

Address: 3289 Sandstone Lane
City: Rapid City

CityResident: Yes

Committeelnterest: Aquatics, Running, Triathlon
Education: BS University of Maine

EmailAddress: flyfish@rap.midco.net

FirstName: Jim

HomePhone: 605-430-2417

Involvement: Rapid City Racers swimming team
Black Hills Flyfishers

LastName: Smoragiewicz

MI: A

State: SD

Submit: Submit

TimeAvailable: Monthly Meetings as well as other time as needed
WorkPhone:

Zipcode: 57701

subject: Citizen Action Request




CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701

Department of Parks and Recreation
125 Waterloo St.
605-394-5225
Fax 605-394-5226

November 9, 2007
Mayor Alan Hanks

Rapid City, SD 57701 g

300 Sixth Street
RE: Appointment of Parks & Recreation Advisory Board Member

Mayor Hanks:

On July 10, 2007 Tom Allen submitted his resignation from the Parks and Recreation Advisory
~ Board, effective September 1, 2007. At that time we put the word out that there was a vacancy
on the Board and interested persons should fill out a Citizen Interest Form. Four individuals

expressed interest and the Board set up a time to visit with each person.

On October 30, 2008 the Advisory Board met individually with Mark Kline, Jim Smoragiewicz
and Richard Dlugosz. The Board discussed Board Member responsibilities and each persons’

qualifications.

As a result of these discussions, it is the recommendation of the Parks and Recreation Advisory
Board that Jim Smoragiewicz be appointed to the Board to fill the unexpired term of Tom Allen.
The term of office for this position will expire in January, 2009. Since the Advisory Board
consists of only five members, it is important to fill this vacancy as soon as possible.

If you have any ‘questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Sinm

Van Lindquist, Chairman
Parks and Recreation Advisory Board
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